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THE IMPORTANCE OF RETAINING OUR GREENBELT

Physical mental health and wellbeing - green spaces are essential.
Relieves obvious pressure on existing poor infrastructure.
Provides 'buffer zones' between our unique villages to preserve the special character
of South Warrington.
Prevents pressure on already congested roads.
Helps with the poor drainage problem already in existence in our area.
Supports innumerable wildlife species, ancient trees and hedgerows, and provides
top-quality pasture and farmland.

For these reasons I find the Local Plan proposing to release our valuable Thelwall Heys
from Greenbelt in order to build 300+ houses a total disaster and therefore oppose it
because it is unsound.

Ray Brown




